Letter of Intent

Class of 2017, 
	I can hardly believe that our first year at Dickinson is coming to a close. When I first arrived on campus in August I was excited and overwhelmed with the array of opportunities presented to us as students. I can say wholeheartedly that serving our class as a member of Student Senate this past year has been rewarding. I hope that I have the privilege to serve our class once again as class president in the upcoming school year.
	My goal this past semester and my goal for next year is to create greater camaraderie among members of our class. One of the reasons I chose to be a Dickinsonian was due to the great sense of community on campus. I hope to be able to build upon that next year by planning more regular class events that bring our class together. Additionally with a full year of experience behind me, I know the extent to which Student Senate can bring positive changes to campus, specifically in the area of student life. I am very passionate about improving the overall student experience and Student Senate allows me to work on projects specifically designed for improving student life at Dickinson.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	As always, if you have any questions or concerns do not hesitate to reach out.
Best, 
Krysti Oschal ‘17
Oschalk@dickinson.edu
	
